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Suzie admiring the lovely silver bracelet Cas
made for her

Suzie’s lunch at the Pitcher & Piano, Hitchin

 
 
 
 
 
 
Last week we sadly said
goodbye to Suzie, who is
leaving to have her first
baby next month. Suzie
has been with us for
getting on for six years,
coming first on a three-
month contract to
photograph the Loans
Collection at Burymead.
Suzie was such a good
addition to the team we
managed to keep
renewing her contract,
and before too long she
became Assistant
Curator at Hitchin. We
are all very sorry to see
her go, and can’t wait for
her to come back to test
the Family Friendliness
of the new museum.
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